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Sadliers Crossing bridge upgrade
[bookmark: _GoBack]Road closure – November/December

Queensland Rail is replacing a series of ageing timber rail bridges on the Ipswich to Rosewood line to improve reliability, operational safety and efficiency of services on the rail corridor.
A full road closure is required at the Sadliers Crossing bridge at Grace and Dixon Streets to facilitate the installation of stormwater drainage infrastructure. 

	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	Grace and Dixon Streets (near Sadliers Crossing rail bridge)
	· 7am Monday 30 November 2015 through to 5pm Wednesday 2 December 2015
	· Full road closure

	
Traffic management will be in place for the safety of motorists and pedestrians. Motorists are reminded to observe these changes and that roadwork speed limits are enforced. This may result in some traffic delays and we appreciate your patience.

Pedestrian access will be maintained during this road closure. 

Queensland Rail is aware that such operations may cause temporary inconvenience to our valued neighbours. Every effort is being made to carry out these works with minimal disruption.

Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and thanks the local community for their cooperation during these important works.




For more information, please phone the project team on freecall 1800 645 836 or email communityengagement@qr.com.au.
Contact Queensland Rail’s customer feedback team on 13 16 17 (between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday) or email customerfeedback@qr.com.au.
For information and updates on Queensland Rail train services visit translink.com.au or call TransLink on 13 12 30 anytime.
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